
   

Bay Point Bulletin 

 You still have an opportunity 
to save on your 2018 seasonal 
dock or lot rent fees when you 
return your agreement by  

October 15th.   If you haven’t 
received your agreement, please 
contact the Welcome Center 
and they will fax, email or mail, 
it to you.   When you renew by 
this date you are assured you 
have secured the dock or lot 
you have enjoyed over the years 
for the 2018 season. 

_________________________ 

As always, we’re here to answer 
any questions you may have. 
Please don’t hesitate to contact 
the Welcome Center staff at 
(419) 798-4434.   

 

Please check our “lost and  
Found” at the Welcome  

Center.   

______________________ 

If you need Winter Service 

Please call Kevin Oxendale 

At 419-798-0394! 

______________________ 

Thank you for taking the 
time to fill out our Survey 
that was sent by Email and 
posted on Facebook.  

______________________ 

Please schedule your  

Haul-Out with the  

Welcome Center! 

 

 

 This Weekend at The Shores Club 

2018 Contract Due Date is Oct. 15th 
Campground and Marina 

  
         

Welcome Center 
Mon.-Thurs. 
Fri.-Sun. 

 
8:00-4:30 pm 
8:00-5:00 pm    

 Gas Dock 
Mon.-Sun. 

 
8:00-4:30 pm   

The Market 
Fri.-Sat. 
Sun.. 

Pizza Delivery Closed 
8:00:-6:00 pm 
8:00-3:00 pm  

The Shores Club 
Fri. 
Sat. 
Sun. 

 
4:00-10:00 pm 

11:00 am-10:00pm 
11:00-7:00 pm 

Murphy’s  Sand 
Bar and Grill 

Closed for the season  

Charlie’s Channel 
Tiki 

Closed for the season  

 Bunny’s Beach 
Treats 

Closed for the season  
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 Winter is around the 
Corner 

 Oct. 5, 2017 

Happy Fall!  

From the  

Maintenance Team 

Chris and Team nice 

 decorations and creativity! 

  

    Game is on at 

   The Shores Club 

    Friday  5:08 pm 

Game is on at  

The Shores Club 

Saturday   4:00 pm  

 The Shores Club  

  will be having Specials  

  on Food And Beer! 

Game  is on at  

The Shores Club 

Sunday 1:00 pm 

https://www.bing.com/search?q=Maryland+Terrapins+Football&FORM=S00035

